Adult Services
Advocacy
Florence House
Food Services
Lighthouse Shelter
Logan Place

Maine Hunger Initiative

Teen Center

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Maurice A. Selinger I11
President

Renee Schwalberg
Viice President

Ann Houser
Secretary

Chatlie Roscoe
Treasurer

Judy Bertram

J. E. Boone

E. Drew Cheney
Terry Davies
Ben Dudley
Michelle Goldman
Cathy Houlihan
Herb Janick
Robert Ravenelle
Elaine Rosen
Ben Shambaugh
Joseph Spagnola
James Sterling
Terry Sutton
Lannie Welch
Edie White

Mark R. Swann
Executive Director

18 Portland Street
PO Box 1459
Portland, ME 04104
207.775.0026 Phone
207.842.3614 Fax

www.preblestreet.org

United

Way

United Way
of Greater Portland

United Way member agency

Preble Street

Turning Hunger and Homelessness into Opportunity and Hope

June 30, 2011

John LoBosco

Rotary Club of South Portland/Cape Elizabeth
116 Oakhurst Road

Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

Dear Mr. LoBosco:

“If you can't feed a hundred people, then feed just one.”
—Mother Teresa

When people think about Preble Street, they often think of a soup kitchen—of a line
of people winding around the corner at the Resource Center, patiently waiting to be
served a hot and nutritious meal.

Each and every day more than 900 meals are served to homeless and low-income
adults, children, and families at Preble Street’s soup kitchens, which operate at the
Resource Center, the Teen Center and Florence House.

Another 140 families attend the weekly food pantry to access emergency groceries.
Elders who can’t get to the soup kitchen for meals, families who can’t make ends
meet, hard-working people who are going hungry—not because they are spendthrifts
or making bad choices, but because they have no good choices.

Unfortunately, it is a number that has increased drastically in recent years. Given the
challenges of unemployment and higher food, fuel and housing costs, it is a number
that isn’t likely to go down soon.

There is no easy way to eliminate hunger in the world or in our neighborhood. None
of us can do it alone: all of us are part of the solution. The safety net we provide
would be at risk if it were not for supporters like you. We are grateful to you for your
commitment to this community and for ensuring that we can feed Maine’s most
vulnerable citizens in the months ahead.

On behalf of the thousands of people who depend on all Preble Street’s services, I
want to thank the Rotary Club of South Portland/Cape Elizabeth for your gift of
$500.00 (check # 1375) to purchase an electric can opener.

Sincerely, ﬂm‘& 9 Ak /

Mark R. Swann, MSPA
Executive Director

Please keep this letter for your tax records. The IRS will not accept a
canceled check by itself as sufficient proof of donations.
No goods or services were provided in return for this contribution.




